
Report on Economics Association Inaugural Function 

Academic Year 2022-23 

On April 5th, 2023, the PG & Research Department of Economics hosted the 

inaugural function of the Economics Association with grace and grandeur. The 

event, graced by 152 students, commenced with a warm welcome extended by Ms. 

M. Kaliavani, Secretary of the Economics Association and a second-year M.A. 

Economics student. 

The atmosphere brimmed with anticipation as Dr.M. Krishnaraj, IQAC  Co-

ordinator of Kandaswami Kandar's College, delivered an inspiring presidential 

address, emphasizing the significance of academic excellence in shaping the future 

of economics education and research. 

The occasion gained further prestige with the felicitation by Dr. R. 

Somasundaram, President & Secretary of Kandaswami Kandar's College, whose 

presence added a sense of honor and reverence to the event. 

 

Dr. P. Loganthan, Associate Professor & Head of the Department of 

Economics, then introduced the esteemed chief guest, Dr. S. JagadeesPandi, 

Assistant Professor & Head of the Department of Economics at Govt Arts College 

(Autonomous), Karur-05. 

Dr. S. JagadeesPandi's thought-provoking speech on "Economic Impacts of 

Climate Change" captivated the audience, offering profound insights into the 

repercussions of climate change on economies worldwide. His detailed analysis 



shed light on the urgent need for proactive measures to mitigate these impacts and 

foster sustainable development. 

 

Following the enlightening speech, the university rank holders were honored 

with shields and cash prizes, acknowledging their outstanding academic 

achievements and inspiring others to pursue excellence. 

 

 

 

  



The event concluded with a vote of thanks by Mr. K. Kumar, Joint Secretary 

and a third-year B.A. Economics student, expressing gratitude to all participants 

for making the event a resounding success. 

In summary, the Economics Association's inaugural function was a 

remarkable gathering that not only provided a platform for intellectual exchange 

but also underscored the department's commitment to addressing pressing global 

issues like climate change. Dr. S. Jagadees Pandi's insightful speech served as a 

beacon of awareness, motivating attendees to contribute towards building a 

sustainable future. 

 

 

 

 

 


